
ATRC OF THE MONTH:
A NEWSLETTER FOR THE FAMILIES, FOLLOWERS, AND SUPPORTERS

OF ALBANY THERAPEUTIC RIDING CENTER.
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1-CASINO NIGHT
2-VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH
2-FUNDRAISER FACTS
3-CELEBRATING OUR VOLUNTEERS
4-SHOUT OUTS

 
THANK YOU SPONSORS!

 
A BIG THANK YOU TO HONEYWELL LAW FIRM,

AS WELL AS TANGRAM PARTNERS, LLC,
SMC MANAGEMENT COMPANY,

WHITEMAN OSTERMAN & HANNA LLP, 
AJG, AND ROBIN FERENDZO OF COLDWELL BANKER
FOR SPONSORING OUR CASINO NIGHT FUNDRAISER!

WE HAD SUCH A GREAT TURNOUT
AND WERE HAPPY TO GET TOGETHER COVID SAFELY!

 

APRIL
AT THE FARM:

WE PUT THE 'FUN' IN FUNDRAISING!
CASINO NIGHT AT THE BARN AT POWERS



Save The Date!

1. What is your favorite part about volunteering at ATRC?
My favorite part about volunteering at ATRC is helping others and making connections with the
horses as well as the people there. 

2. When you're not at ATRC what do you like to do?
When I am not at ATRC I enjoy hanging out with my friends, spending time with my dog Daisy and
going to the beach.

3. If you won a million dollars, what would you do with it?
If I won a million dollars I would probably buy a big horse farm, have a bunch of horses on it and spoil
all of them with extra treats.

4. Why do you volunteer at ATRC?
I volunteer at ATRC to help others and to be able to be around the sweetest ponies. I get a lot of
satisfaction seeing how happy the kids are when riding.

Casino Night

 
Our friends at Capital Harmony A Cappella

are hosting a benefit concert
to support ATRC on May 16th!
This awesome group reached out

wanting to help us find our forever home,
and generously made ATRC the recipient of

their Spring concert! Concert in the large pavilion,
featuring local high school student performers.
Please come out to support them on the 16th!

ATRC is a 501c3 not for profit organization,
all donations are tax deductible!

https://fb.me/e/PkbkZdws
 

Elise is a high school student who recently started
volunteering with ATRC a few times a week. She literally
helps out wherever we need her; as a Horse Leader,
Sidewalker, or Barn Worker. She has worked with
Thoroughbreds but is relatively new to the equine world and
wants to learn more about horses. She is caring, supportive,
and interacts well with our young riders. We are truly happy
to have her on our team!

 
 
 

Our April 17th Casino Night Fundraiser
held at 

The Barn at Powers, Clifton Park
was a huge success!

Thanks to everyone's support
we raised $5,600!

 

Volunteers
plant seeds of love

that help countless hearts
to grow!
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VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH:

 T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  A L L  Y O U  D O !

Jackpot!

ELISE CARROLL

To get to know Elise a little better, we asked her a few questions...

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Ffb.me%2Fe%2FPkbkZdws&h=AT2UO-5wXH_s5_2afdvl4uRnRFXLij6cvbq7V0t8OuoU9933R_7L9jpxDYHgrAEvgYcG5txNBXgyBUgbD5DZc4kvcgTXrcvSsLyCafeSlKji_cAHuB-I3UI9euwEOjeVXdE&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT2dYwv7gVtkL6q8Eo4h54GfWU9p3ZgiG8RzZ1n28seH-kOM6dWdjFURKDzuxXfTDQOBeIPrC3egtQRgD7AWpg7V1H7nLtwq0qrDS9Rxf-B2l_GZpNLomjPXk38y8_YYZCl-fpju0LSQAUG2-0gF0Xt3BESR7UmJ5rptMBheWr9prWaIIJIuF17HSQuJgtxIxFil5AHJfyxA0rfskxHSZMGCaH59jxQ5M5-7nOrQ_5Kmpig6KA
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GREG ALTMAN
ELISE CARROLL
MARISSA CROSS
KATIE CURTAIN
SAMIR EL-SAWAF
KATE FITZPATRICK
ALISON HAGER
ASTRID HARRISON

GREG ALTMAN
HAVEN BATTLES
DEVON BLACKWOOD
KANTHI BOMMAREDDY
ZAHABIYA CAMPWALA
KEVIN DONNELLY
SAMIR EL-SAWAF
LINDA GALLAGHER
SHIVALI GUPTA

ELISE CARROLL
KATE FITZPATRICK
KARA LEONARD
ALEXANDRA MARINO
GABRIELLA MARINO
OLIVIA MARINO
MADYSEN MC CALLUM
MINDY SCOTT
HEIDI ZAHNLEUTER

PAUL ALOY (PRESIDENT)
MINDY SCOTT (VICE PRESIDENT/SECRETARY)
KATIE CURTIN (TREASURER)
COLETTE CIFOR
JOE GUY
NICOLE JARBOE
DR. CARLIN JONES
KELLY MAGNUSON

EMILY HATHAWAY
NICHOLAS LANG
GABRIELLA MARINO
MADYSEN MC CALLUM
SOFIA MONCAYO-CARDONA
KELLY PICKETT
CAITLIN SAHM
LISA TEIXEIRA

HAPPY VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK!!
WE COULD NOT DO WHAT WE DO WITHOUT THE HELP OF ALL OF YOU!
FROM OUR LEADERS AND SIDEWALKERS, TO OUR BOARD MEMBERS,

ADMINISTRATIVE VOLUNTEERS, AND MAINTENANCE GURUS, 
YOU MAKE OUR WORLD A BRIGHTER PLACE! EVERY LESSON, SMILE,

LAUGH, AND HAY BALE MOVED IS APPRECIATED MORE THAN YOU KNOW. 

Celebrating Our Volunteers

GREG ALTMAN
SAMIR EL-SAWAF
NICHOLAS LANG
KARA LEONARD
TAYLOR MATTHEWS
MINDY SCOTT
LISA TEIXEIRA
HEIDI ZAHNLEUTER

NATIONAL VOLUNTEER WEEK
APRIL 18TH - 24TH

SIDEWALKERSHORSE LEADERSSCHOOLING PROGRAM

ALBANY MEDICAL COLLEGE SERVICE LEARNING PROGRAM

VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR

BARN WORKERS

2020 VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR 

"THOSE WHO CAN DO, DO.
THOSE WHO CAN DO MORE, VOLUNTEER."

~AUTHOR UNKNOWN~

KARA LEONARDLAUREN LONGTOE

BOARD MEMBERS

KELLY HUNTLEY
TYLER JETJOMLONG
AMARIA KING
NICHOLAS LANG
OLIVIA MARINO
JUSTIN NAM
NATALIE VU
JOSHUA ZANE

OUR ALL AROUND GO TO HANDYMEN

IN A CLASS BY HIMSELF
JACK LYNCH (ADMINISTRATIVE VOLUNTEER)

BRIAN HUNTLEY & NICHOLAS LANG



S H O   T

Send a 'Shout Out' to someone special!
For a $10 donation your message and photo will appear in our monthly newsletter!

For more information or to submit an entry contact Miss Taylor.

O   T
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Celebrating April!

April 7th
Happy 1st Birthday, Dusty!
From: Miss Lauren & Luke

Happy Easter!

ATRC

ATRC

April 14th
Happy 29th Birthday, Montana!

From: Miss Taylor

April 10th
Happy 23rd Birthday, Elsa!
From: All Your Herdmates

April 17th
Thank you for the many roles you fulfilled in volunteer service to ATRC,

from Board member to fundraising, the newsletter, and even barn work
you've done it all! Best wishes on your new beginnings, Allie!

 


